
NOTES 

All welcome today 

The Men’s Choir and Associated    
Artists will present “Behind the 
Christmas Story” today at 2.00pm. 

Following the presentation, a         
retiring offering will be taken at the 
door for a school in Cambodia   
supporting displaced Vietnamese 
children.  A brief talk will be given 
explaining the work and activity of 
this school.  Devonshire afternoon 
tea will be served in the hall. 

Progressive 
Christianity  

Please note 
that there will 
be no service 
in  December, 

and we will recommence     
progressive services on 
Wednesday, 15th January at 
7.00pm in the Chapel.   

John Maddern & Esmond   
Dowdy  



Bread bag tags for wheelchairs    

                                                                      

For those who collect bread bag tags there will be a segment on the 
7.30 Report on ABC (Channel 2) soon.                                                                           
If you miss it, you can see it on iView or at  
https://www.abc.net.au/7.30/stories/     

                                                                                                                            
A quick update on Aussie Bread tags for Wheelchairs: 

 They now have 316 collection points across all states and           
territories, growing daily  

 50kg of bread tags a month have been sent to the recycler   
Transmutation in Robe since February, with this increasing to 
100kg / month from this month – by the end of the year more 
than half a ton of bread tags will have been recycled! 

 In the first year, three mobility aids for disadvantaged South         
Africans have been funded – this will increase next year as our    
recycling volumes grow 

 

For more information, visit the website 
www.breadtagsforwheelchairs.co.za (Aussie information is at the   
bottom of each page) or the Facebook page. 

 

Thanks to all who collect bread tags and thanks to Kylie Roberts for       
delivering the churches bread tags to BreadTags for wheelchairs. 
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